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15.12.2023 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As we look towards the final week of the term, just a few messages: 

 
A little reminder that we will be holding our Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 21st 

December.  Children can wear a Christmas jumper or Festive outfit/accessories (Santa 

Hat, Headbands or Tinsel) or simply wear the traditional Christmas colours of red and/or 

green. Donation of £1 to the charity ‘Save the Children’ can be made via ParentMail. 

 

Christmas Dinner Day Thursday 21st December.  If you have not ordered a school 

dinner for your child, you will need to send them with a packed lunch on this day, as all 

orders have now been placed with the catering team. 

 

Nursery 

On Thursday 21st December, our nursery children will be enjoying Christmas Jumper 

Party for Nursery. All children will be given a drink and snack. 

 

F2 children 

On Friday 22nd December our F2 children are invited to come to school in their Pyjamas 

for a Pyjama Christmas party where they will have fun playing games and doing 

activities.  All children will be given a drink and snack. 

 

Key Stage 1 & 2 

On Friday 22nd December, we are inviting all children to come to school in non-uniform. 

Our Key Stage 2 children (years 3, 4, 5 and 6) will be taking part in a fun afternoon 

with their class.  

Our Key Stage 1 children (years 1 and 2) will be having a Christmas Party of 

games and activities.  

All children will be given a drink and snack from school and will have fun playing games, 

doing Christmas activities or watching a themed film.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sutton Road Primary School 

mailto:office@suttonroad.org

